
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

WE WELCOME OUR NEWEST SPONSORS FOR THIS YEAR 
 

 

 

 

 

October 2014October 2014October 2014October 2014    MONTVERDE DAY 

 

Mayor 

 Troy Bennett 

 (407) 580-6142 

 mayor@mymontverde.com 

Town Council 
 

 Glenn Burns, President 

 (407) 719-1787 

 burnsgis@comcast.net 

 Arthur Nix 

 (407) 421-7002 

 Jim Peacock 

 (407) 469-2840 

 jpeacock@hwdavis.com 

 Jim Pierce 

 (407) 947-0235 

 jim@usa2net.net 

 Joe Wynkoop, Vice President 

 (407) 496-1673 

 joewynkoop@comcast.net 

Staff 

 Town Clerk 

 Graham Wells 

 (407) 469-2681 

 gwells@mymontverde.com 

 Finance Director 

 Mary Gillis 

 (407) 469-2681 

 mmason@mymontverde.com 

 Utility Billing  

 Chris Zuccaro 

 (407) 469-2681 

 czuccaro@mymontverde.com 

 Public Works Director 

 Terry Burden 

 (407) 470-6400 

 tburden@mymontverde.com 

 Library 

 Kathleen Gifford 

 (407) 469-3838 

 kgifford@mymontverde.com 

 Fire Department 

 Kevin Rausch 

 (407) 312-2106 

 Firechief85@mymontverde.com 

BECOME A MONTVERDE DAY SPONSOR  

NEWSLETTER 

The Montverde Day Festival will take place on Saturday November 8th this year.  As usual 

this will be a fun day for all the family with Entertainment, Live Music and Activities 

throughout the day.  There are still some booths left which are $20 each or $35 for two.  

Don’t miss out; call Town Hall now to reserve your spot. 

Beef O’Brady’s has been a supporter of the Town for 

many years.  They have two locations serving great 

food in a fun and friendly sporting environment. 

There are sponsorship opportunities remaining to promote your business both on the day 

of the event and also in the Montverde Day Festival event brochure and other advertising 

leading up to the event. Join our team of sponsors who help to make Montverde Day such a      

success.  For further information, please contact Town Hall at (407) 469-2681. 

WINTER GARDEN  •  (321) 236-2842 

Call Rosa at (321) 948-3523 

or visit my website: 

http://RosaLadySundek.Le-Vel.com 



NEXT COUNCIL MEETING 
 

The next Council meeting will be on October 14th at 7pm.  Some of the key issues set for discussion are:  

• Contract with Lake County Sheriffs Office 

• LPA Meeting 

• Comprehensive Plan Amendment  

• First Reading of Ordinance 2014-15: Maintenance of Abandoned Properties in Foreclosure 

• Community Building 
 

All residents are encouraged to attend the Council meeting; public comment is permitted at the beginning of every meeting.      

For further information on any of these topics, please contact Town Hall at (407) 469-2681. 

TRASH COLLECTION 

OCTOBER IS FIRE PROTECTION MONTH 
 

At this time of year, remember to change the batteries in the smoke and carbon monoxide detectors in your home.              

Practice exit drills with your children and family and have a predetermined meeting place away from the building                   

to meet at in the event of a fire in your home. 
 

If you do have a fire, do not try to put it out yourself.  Fire doubles in size every 18 seconds.  Exit the building                      

staying low to the floor, crawl to the nearest exit and go to your meeting place.  Call 911. 
 

HAVE A SAFE MONTH 

LIBRARY NEWS 
 

New Library Hours were effective from September 2nd.  You can view the new hours on the website, www.mymontverde.com.  

The feedback has been very positive with more students coming in after school and residents after work.  
 

The library has acquired a new DVD system which will make checkout much easier. It now has over 200 DVD’s.  Kathleen 

would like to thank Carl, our Assistant Librarian, Linda Goff, Youth Services Director from the Lake County Library system and 

our High School Volunteer Erin Hopkins for all their help in getting the new system implemented. 
 

The library will be starting story time for pre-school children on October 10th at 11am. Please come and join us. 
    

The County Library System will be changing the software at all county libraries on September 29th so we would ask for your 

patience while the staff are getting used to the new system. 

OTHER TOWN & LOCAL EVENTS 
 

• The second reading of the proposed budget for 2015 will take place on September 29th at 7pm in the Town Hall         

Auditorium. 
 

• The Friends of Montverde are having their next bingo game on October 17th at 7.00pm.  They will also be having a     

regular meeting with free Pizza and Hot Dogs on Tuesday October 21st at 6:30 pm in the Community Building. 
 

• First Baptist Church in Montverde are beginning choir rehearsals for our upcoming "Christmas Cafe" musical celebration 

in December.  Love the Lord, love to sing, join us for the next rehearsal, Sunday, October 12th, at 4:30pm in our New    

Worship Center! (Middle School and older) For more info call Dan Parker, 407-469-4569 or visit: www.fbcmontverde.com. 
 

• First Baptist, Montverde has Friday morning FREE food pick-up in their parking lot.  Each Friday, members pick up Publix 

bread and baked goods and distribute them for FREE to any and all, as long as it lasts.  Plan to be there at 7:30am! 
 

• A reminder that Green Mountain Pizza in the Town have changed their hours of business:   

       Monday 10 am—8 pm, Tues thru Thurs 10 am—9 pm, Friday 6 am—9 pm, Saturday 8 am—9 pm, Sunday 9 am—8 pm 

NEWS FROM YOUR FIRE DEPARTMENT 

The Town has had many calls regarding notices that their trash collection and recycling pick up days were changing.   

This only applies to homes in unincorporated Lake County.  There are no changes for Montverde residents. 


